
Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy 
 

Our School, Our Church, Our Community 
 Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 

01226 743008 
 

Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood 

 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
 
Re:  Christingle Choir 2023 
 
 
Your child, along with other children, has been invited to sing in the church choir at the Christingle 
Service in Holy Trinity Church, Elsecar on Sunday 10th December at 6.00pm.   
 
I hope your child will be able to attend as the service is especially for children, but will you please 
note that in view of safety, your child must be accompanied to and from church by an adult.   
If you agree to your child taking part, please log into your Arbor App and give consent via your 
child’s trips page.  Your child will not be able to participate if we do not receive your consent. 
 
We would like all children to come to the service in school uniform. 
  
Mr Silverwood will be waiting for pupils at the front of the church so that the school choir can sit in 
the front pews. Any pupils who prefer not to sing in the choir are welcome to attend the service as 
part of the congregation along with their parent or guardian. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Woollands 


